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Vote NO on LD 1126.  Building firearms is an American tradition from the founding 
of our country.  This bill is intended to discourage home workshop construction.  
Construction at home is no business of the government.  There is no need for firearms
to bear a serial number.  It is an extra step that us unnecessary.  


